IMPORTANT
DATES:

FrRIDAY 17TH
AUGUST. CULTURAL,
Day

FrRIDAY B1ST
AUGUST: DAFFODIL
Day

VVEDNESDAY [ 2TH
SEPTEMBER: SCHOOL,
VISIT

Nga mihi nui

The Bright
Beginnings Early
Learning Centre

Team

228 West Tamaki
Rd, Glendowie,
Auckland

Email: glen-
dowie@bbelc.co.
nz

Ph no:
09 5288698

Haere mai:

Welcome Rex, Ray, Nako, Yeseo,
Bernice, Lola and Toma we look
forward to learning more about

each one of youl!

Farewell:
We say goodbye to Mia, Cesar,
Marceline, Naomi and Ryan. You
are going to be missed dearly.

Cultural Day:

We have a diverse selection of
cultures within our centre. To
celebrate and share each individual
culture we decided that each year
we will have a cultural day. We use
this day as a way for the children to
try different meals from around the
world and see the different types of
clothing other cultures wear. This
year, we will be holding our annual
cultural day on Friday 17th of
August. On this day, we kindly ask if
each child could bring some food
from their own culture to share
amongst the children as their lunch
time meal. We also ask if you could
dress your children in cultural
clothing.

International Day of Friendship:

This year as part of our ‘Leadership
programme’ we thought it would be
a great and meaningful idea to
celebrate ‘international friendship
day’. This is on Monday 30th of
July. We believe that part of being a
great leader is being a great friend
to others. We choose to share this
day with the children and help them
make the most of the friendships
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they have created amongst one
another at Bright Beginnings Early
Learning Centre.

Teddy Bear Picnic:

The children thoroughly loved
spending the day with their teddy’s!
We had such a fun day. The
children enjoyed a dance party and
our picnic went great!

Matariki:

Thank you to everyone who
contributed a vegetable to the
Matariki hot pot. The children loved
their hot pot and they were proud to
know they played a part in the
making of the lunch they were
eating.

Reminder:

Please remember to make sure our
front gate is shut properly as you
come in and out of the centre to
ensure the safety of our children.
Thank you,

Upcoming Dates:
Friday 17th August— Cultural Day
Friday 31st August— Daffodil Day

Friday 7th September—
International Literacy Day

10th-14th September—
Maori Language Week






